
Dedridge Primary and Glenvue Nursery Parent Council 

Academinc Year 2024/25 – Minutes 

Tuesday 14th January – 7-8 pm online via Teams 

 

1.Welcome -  

Attendees – Mr Todd (Deputy Headteacher),  

Jen Finnimore (Chair), Gemma (Treasurer), Kayleigh (Media), Lynsey (Secretary) 

Leanne (Events)  

 

Apologies – Amanda and David (Committee members)  

 

2. Fundraising - Goal/target – Set a fundraising goal and share with parents/carers what this will go 

towards. 

 

3. Events – Quiz night – Preparation/tables, seating, prizes, quiz rounds. 

 Discussed and agreed how it is best to collect ticket money. This will be done on the night.  

 

4. Communication – How can we engage parents to support the parent council events either as 

parent helpers and volunteers. 

 

5. Headteacher Report –  

Communication Survey – Positive results, Consideration to the timings of the Family chats have been 

discussed and some evening sessions will run in conjunction with Parent Council meetings. Paper 

copies of newsletters will be given to individuals who have shared their reasons for this. Paper 

copies of the newsflash will be available from the office. 

School Improvement Plan – We are ahead with all the school and nursery priorities. 

Nursery Closure – Awaiting Update 

School Budget – Area A will be repainted 

School Fund – A sponsored fundraiser will be done at some point this year. 

Data – Attendance Data and Attainment data 

 

 

6. AOCB – Can the exterior of the building be repainted to freshen it up? P1 side (snail, world, etc or 

the whole wall) 

New School logo design is an ongoing process to perfect it so it can be embroidered.  

 

Please note these minutes have been drafted for circulation, any inaccuracies or changes will be 

reflected at the next meeting. 

 

 


